
April 22nd, 1927

Frank H. ITorman, Esq., 
92 Stanley Street, 
Montreal, rus.

Dear Sirs-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of the 21st of April.
I have known for some time that 

the I. 0. D. E. had undertaken the presentation 
of pageants. !To doubt theirs will be a very 
commendable effort and what one always expects 
from such a loyal and patriotic body. I am sure 
I wish them all success, but what I would like 
to see would be something done on July 1st.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


